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Tourism is very important for all towns in Australia but short term letting of homes in residential areas 
needs regulating to protect the amenity of the long term residents.Bed and Breakfast establishments 
are required to comply with local and state laws but holiday let's are just allowed to proliferate without 
any control. 


